
FEDERAL CONSISTEN(:Y REVIEW N m 

The Massachusetts Office of Coastal Zone Management (CZM) Office is reviewing the proposals listed below for 
consistency with its enforceable programpolicies. Project proponents have filed a statement and accompanying 
information with the CZM Office cehfying that their proposal is consistent with these policies. This information is 
available for public inspection at the CZM Office. Written comments may be submitted to the CZM Office within 
twenty-one days of the publication date of this Errviro~lrnenral Morritor, or as otherwise noted below. To submit 
cornrnents electronically, send an e-nlail to Robert.Boeri@state.ma.us. 

Anyone having technical questions regarding a particular project should contact the reviewer listed at the end of 
each notice below. Anyone having questions regarding the public comment process, or having comnlents on any 
project listed below should contact: 

Robert L. Boeri, Acting Project Review Coordinator 

Massachusetts Office of Coastal Zone Management 

251 Causeway Street, Suite 800 

Boston, MA 021 14 

617-626-1050 


The Northeast Mosquito Control and Wetlands Management District is proposing a renewal of their ten-year 
permit to perform Open Marsh Water Management to abate salt marsh mosquito populations. Cohtact Bob Boeri 
617-626-1050. 
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